
-----Original Message----- 
From: showcase1 [mailto:eric@pointingyouhome.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2010 12:20 PM 
To: Overdraft Comments 
Subject: Overdraft fees 
 
Pls stop banks from paying my bills in order of the amount from high to 
low. This practice has resulted in a lot of financial pain for banking 
clients and the banks will not do anything to stop the practice. None 
of them. Checks should be cashed from smallest to largest.  
Sincerely, 
Eric Stewart, Realtor 
Licensed in MD, DC & VA 
MD & DC Office: 301-424-0900 
VA Office: 703-246-0144 
Cell: 301-963-8000 
Eric@pointingyouhome.com 
www.pointingyouhome.com 




